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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following a long-established tradition at Garlinge Primary School and Nursery, we will once 
again be holding our Harvest Festival assemblies for Year 1 parents and carers on Monday 
17th and Tuesday 18th October in the Sports Hall. 
 
As we have done previously, we are asking our school community for donations of food that 
will then be given to Thanet Food Link. All of the items we receive will then be used to produce 
food parcels which can be accessed by those in need in Thanet.   At the moment they have a 
real shortage of tins of vegetables and fruit, dried foods, packets and cartons (non-perishable 
foods only).  
 
We will be grateful to receive any contributions you feel able to make; all produce will be 
displayed in the Sports Hall for the children to see.   
 
Parents and carers:-  please ask your child to take their contribution to their class on Friday 
14th October - Many thanks for all donations. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Cope & Mrs Northrop 
Heads of School 


